
Preparing for the Fair. By Ashleigh Wood 
Tyler County Fair week is approaching soon, preparation is happening at full 
blast. Erika Havard, Junior, is showing chickens for Spurger FFA. She has 
been working hard to maintain her chickens and get them ready for the fair. 
Starting off, she fed her chickens two times a day, but with time it increased 
to almost seven! She “stirs” her chickens every two hours to make sure they 
stay awake. This year, Erika is hoping to pull out a grand champion win for 
Spurger FFA, showing how hard work pays off. 
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TSI is being offered 
to Juniors & 
Sophomores on 
October 16th 

See You At The Pole 
will be on 
September 25th 

FCCLA is selling 
pecans. FFA is 
selling beef sticks. 
The cheerleaders 
are selling 
chocolate. Help out  
and support.  

October 3rd, 4th, 
5th is the Tyler 
County Fair in 
Woodville, Tx. 

On October 7th, 
Operation 
Graduation will be 
holding another 
meeting in Mrs. 
Stephens’ room! 

The JV & Varsity 
Lady Pirates 
Volleyball team will 
be playing the 
Deweyville Pirates. JASPER, TEXAS 

Address: 400 Bulldog 
Ave, Jasper, Texas 75971  

Date: October 5th, 2019 
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SILSBEE, TEXAS 

Address: 1575 Hwy 96 N, 
Silsbee, Texas 77612 

Date: November 2, 2019
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WOODVILLE, TEXAS 
Address: 700 Eagle Dr, 
Woodville, Texas 75979 

Date: March 4, 2020

3

1.4 SEPTEMBER 17, 2019

The Maroon & White 
Pirate Pride. Love it. Live it.



Lady Pirates Fight Hard. 
By Brooke Ellis 
Last week, the Lady Pirates played 
against the Burkeville Lady 
Mustangs and Hull-Daisetta’s 
Lady Cats. The Lady Pirates 
played to 4 sets with 
Burkeville the set scores of 
25-13, 22-25, 25-23, and 
25-13. Against Hull, the Lady 
Pirates fought hard going 5 sets 
with them but unfortunately did not come 
out on top. However, the Lady Pirates look 
forward to facing them again. Come out 
and support your Lady Pirates tonight 
against Deweyville!  

Cross Country Going 
Strong! By Brooke Ellis 

Cross Country is also off to a great start with 
Karlee Herbert placing 4th and Avalon Gallo 
placing 6th in the Junior High division at 
Broaddus. Lea Urbano placed second in the 
JV division. We look forward to seeing how 
they do at Wednesday’s meet.  

PIE Night Fun By Rilyn Simon 

On September 12th, our school hosted P.I.E. 
Night. It was great to see all of the students and 
their parents coming. Together and getting 
involved with the school. It was really exciting 
for the kids to show their projects and class 
work from the beginning of their year. Also we 
would like to thank the senior BETA club for 
doing an amazing job serving pie.
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MEET THE SENIOR! 
Casey Lieby has been a student at Spurger ISD since kindergarten. 
He has participated in the robotics team, one act, and advanced to 
State in UIL in his high school career. He plans on attending Lamar 
University and pursuing a career in Computer Science. 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 
Lea Urbano, sophomore, is one of the foreign exchange students. 
Since she has arrived in America, she has enjoyed many treats such 
as pickle pops, a Subway sandwich, and many more. Lea has grown 
close to her friends and will surely miss them upon her return.
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